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Dear Miller Families, 
 
As we draw closer to the end of summer, please make sure that you have 
completed the Back to School Registration. It is designed to easily update 
medical, demographic, and contact information in MISTAR Parent Portal.  It is 
also the appropriate place to request a technology device.  ​All families need to 
complete this registration, even those who recently enrolled.  
 

● To complete Back to School Registration, log into​ ​MISTAR Parent Portal 
(direct URL is:​ ​https://sisweb.resa.net/MISTAR/PlymouthCanton/​) ​and look 
for the red “Back to School Registration” link in the upper-right corner of 
the home screen and the follow the prompts.  

● If you do not know your pin or password, you can​ ​use the 'Reset Your 
Password' link on the Parent Connection login page​ ​to retrieve and/or 
change that information. 

● The Back to School Registration process needs to be completed by the first 
day of school.   

● To receive a district provided device prior to the first day of school, it is 
important for you to finish the Back to School Registration as soon as 
possible. 

● Chromebooks/iPads will be distributed following the ​Chromebook/iPad 
Distribution Schedule​. Please note that students must meet ALL of the 
eligibility requirements identified in the ​Chromebook/iPad Take-Home 
Participation Agreement​ NO LATER THAN 24 HOURS BEFORE their school’s 
scheduled pickup time. Anyone who has not met these requirements 24 
hours before their scheduled pickup time will not be able to take home a 
district device and will be asked to come to their school’s next scheduled 
pickup day. 

● Devices will be distributed at Miller on Thursday, 9/3/2020​, using the 
following schedule: 

○ A-G 8:00-9:30 a.m 
○ H-M 9:30-11:00 a.m 
○ N-S 12:00-1:30 p.m 
○ T-Z 1:30-3:00 p.m  

● Please see this link ​Safe Start Remote Feeding ​for updates from our 
Nutrition Services Department. 

 
On Monday, August 24, Superintendent Merritt, hosted a Virtual Community 
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Town Hall meeting.  If you were unable to attend, there will be other opportunities 
for two-way communication with the superintendent and other members of the 
district leadership team during the next several weeks. Information regarding 
future forums (such as town hall meetings) will be shared soon in upcoming 
updates and by other district sources. 
 
At the Town Hall meeting, ​sample​ daily schedules were shared with the 
community.  You can see those schedules by clicking on the following links:  

● Kindergarten 
● First Grade 
● Second Grade 
● Third Grade  
● Fourth Grade 
● Fifth Grade 

 
Many families have been inquiring about school supplies. I hope that you will find 
this ​supply list​ helpful as you prepare for the start of school.  P-CCS will be 
providing basic supplies to each student.  However, there is an optional list of 
supplies that you may wish to purchase for your child(ren). 

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 
blair.klco@pccsk12.com​ or by phone at (734)416-2087. 
 
I hope you have a wonderful week!  
 
Sincerely, 
Blair Klco 
We are Miller and We are Strong!  
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